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QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 3rd APRIL 2023 
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Question 

 
“Will the Chief Minister state which Ministers were aware of the resignation of the Chief Executive prior 

to the public announcement, and when they were informed?” 

 
 

Answer 

 
 

The Vice-Chair of the States Employment Board was present when the Chief Executive notified us of her 

resignation at the end of the working day on 14th March 2023.  

 

The Deputy Chief Minister was informed by me, in strictest confidence, on 14th March 2023. 

 

I informed all other Ministers on 22nd March 2023 shortly before the public announcement.  

 


